
 
 

Dear NHRAA Member: 

I’m writing on behalf of the NH Road Agents Association to invite you to renew your membership today or, if you 
are not yet a member of the NH Road Agents Association, consider becoming one.  For the low annual cost of 
$35.00 (Municipal Membership), $50.00 (Affiliate Membership) or $10.00 (Retiree membership), your 
membership in the NHRAA helps to support our programs including the Annual Mountain of Demonstrations and 
the annual Scholarship Program.  

Hopefully you attended our recent “Mountain of Demos” day at Mount Sunapee. If not, please plan to attend this 
year’s event, which will take place on Thursday, May 22, 2025, at Mount Sunapee Resort in Newbury, NH! We’re 
always looking for volunteers to help with the Mountain, please contact us at nhroadagents@nhmunicipal.org if 
you’d like to get involved.  

We are also looking for new Board members. Our board meets once a month. If you have a few hours per month 
to spare, please contact me for more information on Board positions. An engaged and active board is key to 
keeping the Association strong. 

Information including our Membership Application, Mountain of Demonstrations, Scholarship program and Board 
of Directors is available on our website at https://www.nhroadagents.org/   

Thank you for your continued membership and support of our programs. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Barden 
Brian Barden, President 
New Hampshire Road Agents Association 
25 Triangle Park Drive 
Concord, NH 03301 
nhroadagents@nhmunicipal.org 

https://www.nhroadagents.org/

